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Mr Hein Verbruggen 
President 
SportAccord  
Maison du Sport International 
Av. Rhodanie 5 
1007 Lausanne 
Switzerland 

 
 Mr Jeff Webb 
 President 
 International Cheer Union 
 Address P.O. Box 752830 
 Memphis, TN 38175 
 U.S.A    

          
        Lausanne, 22 November 2012 
 
Dear President, 
 
I would like to thank the International Cheer Union (ICU) for its interest in SportAccord 
membership. After careful review of your application, I am very pleased to inform you that the 
SportAccord Council has decided to give the ICU a positive recommendation to the 
SportAccord Statutory General Assembly that will take place on 31 May 2013 in St. 
Petersburg, Russia. At this time, your Federation will need a majority of votes from the 
General Assembly to become a Full Member of SportAccord. 
 
We appreciate the efforts made by the ICU to work towards an agreement with the 
International Gymnastics Federation (FIG) and are very pleased that a formal agreement has 
been reached. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for clarification on the above-mentioned points. We look 

forward to welcoming you to the General Assembly in May and will send you information on 

the next steps to take as the date approaches. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Hein Verbruggen 

 


